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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Otter class are working towards the coveted Green Peter badge.  

In order to achieve this, we need to complete a series of activities. Our first 
one is on Wednesday 13th October when we will be going out in our local 
community to litter pick with our Chair of Governors Mr Strachan. 

We will leave school after lunch at 1:30pm and return in time for normal 
picking up time at 3:15pm. Your child will need to wear their Outdoor 
Learning joggers and Hoodie and have a warm waterproof coat and 
sensible shoes. Your child will wear a Hi-Visibility vest and will be escorted 
by adults from school at all times. 

This is a free environmental activity teaching the children how to look after 
the area they live in and the importance of reducing and recycling waste. 
For your child to take part in this activity please give your consent on the 
Parent Pay system. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Jenny Edwards 
Eco coordinator 
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